Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 10:59 AM

To: 'Nancy Burt'

Subject: RE: Rate hike of FPA

Dear Ms. Burt,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto Commission Deputy Clerk I Florida Public Service Commission 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard Tallahassee, FL 32399 (850) 413-6010

From: Nancy Burt [mailto:nancyburt1@gmail.com]

Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 9:49 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: Rate hike of FPA

Please do not raise the cost of electricity. We live on a fixed income and it will cause further hardship. Please don't let corporate greed take advantage of their monopoly over us.

Thank you,

Nancy Burt